
       Newsletter –  March 2023 

                                                                                                        March Birthday 

                   Hazel       March 10                                      Nathan          March 24    

                   Ethan       March 13                                      Emmersyn    March 26                               

                   Aryannah March 19                                      Aiden            March 27                             

                   Eddie        March 23                                     Lilith             March 29                        

                                                       Olivia B  March 30 

                                                                                                      Special Days                                                                      

                                                     March 13: Disney Shirt Day 
                                                     March 17: Wear Green  (St. Patrick's Day) 
                                                     March 31: PJ Day  
 

                                                  Please send a water bottle to daycare for your child 

Our Newsletter for every month is posted on our website. Please do check our new website       

regularly. 

                                                                            Attendance Reminder  

Fees are due on the 1st and no later than 5th of the month unless otherwise arranged. 
Please call if your child/ren will be absent as soon as possible. 
Please notify the centre if your child/ren are coming in after 10:00am or are away for the day. 
Please check HiMama for regular  updates. 

                                                                                    Web -www.lllchildcare.com 

                                         email- lllchildcaredevon@gmail.com   
                                                                      780 987 3349  

Happy March to all our daycare families! Hopefully we start to see some warmer days 
as we move into spring, but then again, we live in Alberta so who knows what weather 
will be thrown at us. Dress your children accordingly as the cold temperatures are still 
upon us Now is a wonderful time to begin conversations with the children about the 
changing of seasons and the lengthening of days. As the year goes on, we continue to 
see the wonderful growth and changes the children go through. They continue to ex-
plore and learn not only about the environment but themselves as well; this brings a 
sense of fulfillment, as Maria Montessori once said, “The greatest gifts we can give our 
children are the roots of responsibility and the wings of independence.”  

                                                              Important Friendly Reminder  

The Centre closes promptly  at 6 PM. If a child remains in the Centre past 6:00 p.m., a late fee of $1.00 per 
minute thereafter will be charged as outlined in our Parent Agreement. Please understand that our staff 
work hard during their day with your children and they would like to leave when their shift is over . 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 


